From: Janne Grose

Sent: Friday, 20 April 2018 2:45 PM

To: Karl Fetterplace

Subject: Glebe Island Concrete batching plant - Glebe Island - James Craig Road Rozelle -

SSD-8544 - EIS

Hi Karl
Thank you for your email reply below

The Greater Sydney Planning Team in the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) has reviewed the EIS and
relevant documents in the relation to the exhibition for Glebe Island Aggregate Handling and Concrete Batching
facility — SSD-8544 and has no comments in relation to this matter and no further need to be involved in the
assessment of this project.

Please note that the Heritage Division may provide a separate response if required.

Kind regards
Janne
20/4/2018

Janne Grose

Senior Conservation Planning Officer
Regional Operations Division

Office of Environment and Heritage

Level 6, 10 Valentine Avenue / PO Box 644
Parramatta 2124

T:02 8837 6017
janne.grose@environment.nsw.gov.au




